
March 14, 2024

Stephen Hale
14450 N 169 HIGHWAY  SUITE O
SMITHVILLE, MO 64089

Dear Stephen Hale,

This letter is to verify that you have met all MQSA initial qualification requirements as stated in the 
final regulations, 900.12(a)(3)(i) and all  Iowa registration requirements for a medical physicist in:
Mammography: Digital
Mammography: Film Screen
Mammography: Tomosynthesis

Therefore, you are permitted to perform all those procedures required under Iowa Radiation Machines Rules 
for the above categories.  Your registration number MPHY10027 expires on April 30, 2025.

Each Iowa facility where you provide medical physics services must have a copy of this Medical Physics 
Approval letter.

Thank you for your cooperation.  Please call 515-285-3246 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,

Patty Riesberg, Bureau Chief
Bureau of Radiological Health
Office Phone: 515-281-3478
Fax: <FaxNumber>
Email: Patricia.Riesberg@idph.iowa.gov


